
From: Stephen Malone (MDA)
To: Bill Rooney; jbeasley@uga.edu
Subject: RE: C-4 Seed for Biofuel Crops Symposium
Date: Friday, October 02, 2009 9:57:55 AM

Bill,
 
As far as I know, not getting the abstract in shouldn't affect the scheduling.   Since it's a symposiium,
even if it did it should be fixable.  
 
John,
Can you answer this?  I''m in for my hip surgery so I'm emailing remotely and don't have names &
numbers from headquarters.
 
Steve
 
 
 
 
 

From: Bill Rooney [wlr@tamu.edu]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 7:17
To: Stephen Malone (MDA)
Subject: RE: C-4 Seed for Biofuel Crops Symposium

Stephen:
 
I failed to write an abstract for the ASA meetings.  I did this even after making my students write their
abstracts. 
 
So, my question - am I still on the schedule for the presentation?  If so, can you give me insight into
when the presentation is and if I still need to submit an abstract?
 
I apologize greatly for this - the summer was busy and I simply forgot about this. 
 
regards,
 
bill
 
 
Dr. William L. Rooney
Professor, Sorghum Breeding and Genetics
Chair, Plant Release Committee
Texas A&M University
College Station, Texas 77843-2474
979 845 2151 

-----Original Message-----
From: Stephen Malone (MDA) [mailto:Stephen.Malone@state.mn.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 8:00 AM
To: wlr@tamu.edu
Subject: C-4 Seed for Biofuel Crops Symposium

Bill,
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